
Meadowpark Homeowner’s Association  

Meeting Minutes for 4/10/2023 

 

 Meeting was held in Federal Way Wa. Meeting was called to order 
by Board President, Dave Morris, at 7:10 p.m.  A quorum was 
established by the attendance of Dave, Pam and Josephine. 

 This meets the bylaw requirement for conducting business. 
Financials were presented and we have $29,678.67 in our Bank of 
America account. 

 We renewed our go daddy account so we can have a web site. It 
was $1,122.00 for a 5 year subscription. ($224.00/yr) 

 Working on securing a site for May annual meeting. 

 We have a new member to the team. Rayna will chair the ACC 
committee.  

 We decided to have a facebook page. Rayna and Josephine will 
develop this.  

 Several community involvement ideas were talked about. More to 
come.  
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